
Date: Fri, 22 Jul 2016 09:33:15 +0000
From: Sabrina Mulinacci <sabrina.mulinacci@unibo.it>
Subject: Post-doc position at the Department of 
Statistics -Bologna

A post-doc position is available at the Department of 
Statistics of the University of Bologna. The position is 
not on a specific subject, but any research project 
related to a topic of interest for the Department (the list 
is available at the link below) proposed by the 
candidates  will be considered.
The deadline for applications is August 31, 2016.

Complete information is  available at

https://www.aricweb.unibo.it/BandiPubblicati/
zz_bandi_din.aspx

after selecting
"DIPARTIMENTO DI SCIENZE STATISTICHE 
"PAOLO FORTUNATI" (POST 240/210)"
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